
 

 

 

 

  

Trustee News:  

From  

Sallyanne Streatham 

  

 

  

 

This month there is a spring in our step at Wade after our  
very successful Open Day, organised by Sandy Sweet, 
where we officially opened our newly decorated lounges. 

Open Day News- It was great to be able to share and 
show all our guests the improvements we’d made and to 
help them get a better sense of what we do at Wade and 
how we feel it would benefit so many more members in 
the future.  

It was a day to remember with a vast number of different 
guests celebrating with us.  We welcomed Mr. Andrew 
Try, The King’s Berkshire Representative who cut the 
ribbon to the new lounges.  We had current and future 
Wokingham Mayors, as well as prominent MPs and 
council representatives. We also saw NHS staff and 
members of other charities keen to see what we are 
doing. We also had a cool cake! 

 

 
Will May be a more fashionable 
month than April? 
 
Not sure that can be true after the successful   
April 2024 Wade fashion show - organised by 
Sue English and the Friends of Wade. 
What a show and a superb fund raiser – raising 
over £1,000 for Wade.  Thank you to Travelling 
Trends who put on the show for us and The Rose 
Inn for the drinks.  
 
However, what is true is that in this month’s 
newsletter you’ll find a great update from one of 
our newest trustees – Sallyanne.  You’ll also find 
our May menus for lunches and activity and if 
you look hard enough on the back page there is 
a handy summary of why we want you all to 
come to Wade even more over the coming 
months.     
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 Trustee Update continued…. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wade May 2024 Price Changes – We have 
finalised and are communicating our 2024 Prices 
for Wade services.  You can see the updated list of 
prices below which will change from 1st May 2024.    

We have also reduced the annual membership fee 
from £20 to £12 from 1st April.   

 

Any questions about the charges please speak to 
Emma.  Next month we’ll be having an update 
from our Trustee Chairman, Philip Mirfin, as we’ll 
be halfway through the Wade year so a great time 
for an update.  

Have a great month and remember any ideas on 
how to improve Wade are always welcomed.   

Sallyanne. 

 

 

 
Emma Hamilton- NEW Wade Centre Manager.  

Our Great Wade Team introductions 
continue……..  

In this month’s newsletter Emma introduces us to 
Wade’s other Manager.  Wendy our Shop manager.  
Wendy and team of volunteers help keep the charity 
shop running and helping bring invaluable funds to 
Wade. Best windows in Wokingham by far.   

Introducing Our Shop Manager – Wendy Hutchinson 

                   

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

Can you guess who? 

Can you also spot who 

came to see us at 

Wade to speak to 

members and see the 

centre? 
 

 

  

 

 

Wendy and her shop 

team are amazing and 

run the best charity 

shop in Wokingham.  

Have you seen those 

windows!!   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 

 

May’s ‘5 Star’ Tasty Lunches 
 
A massive congratulations this month to Ronnie and 
Julia on retaining the top food hygiene award that 
you can get! Your food is not only the best in 

Wokingham - it is 5 Star!  

Look at our great new menu for May.   

  

 

May’s Member Activity Calendar!  

This month’s activities feature our usual great 
activities like Soph and Sing for Your Self and Tai Chi 
but excitingly this month we will have Bromwell Farm 
visiting. Last month we had a visit from the Berkshire 
Birds of Prey which was so enjoyed by our members – 
see the wonderful photos below!     

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events For Your Diary 

• Monday 6th May – Wade Stall at The 

Wokingham May Fayre – come buy our 

member-made lavender bags!!!! 

• Friday 31st May – D- Day Party at Wade 

sponsored by Wokingham in Need – Thanks for 

your continued support. 

• Friday 7th June – Annual Wade & Homestart 

Hennerton Golf Day.  

• Saturday 22nd June – Wade Summer Fair 

 



 

• Fashion Show -  

•   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

5 Great Reasons to Come to Wade More & More        
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A highly professional and qualified team of carers.   
Our team are trained, on an ongoing basis, to ensure they have all 

the appropriate skills and knowledge to help care for our members 

as they need it. 

An increasing variety of activities and entertainment 

- to cater for all tastes  

• Singing, Light Exercise & Dancing  

• Arts & Crafts & Flower Arranging 

• TV Lounge, Quizzes & Games 

• Animal visits  

Keep in touch and here is how to contact us and find out more about what we are up to 

01189 787025  |  wadecentre.org.uk  |  facebook.com/wadedaycentre 

5 Star Award Winning Lunches – we’ve held onto our 

top rating for food hygiene and quality.  Just look at the menu too 

to see how good Ronnie & Julia are!  

 

 A range of on-site services to help health, mobility 

& wellbeing 

• Hairdressing 

• Chiropody 

• Shower facilities 

• Physiotherapy  

Singing, Light 

 

 A beautiful, refurbished centre with great gardens.  


